
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

1 December 2021 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Amendment to Year 13 Pre Public Examinations (PPE) 
 
Please find attached the amended Year 13 PPE timetable.   
 
Due to the required COVID-19 testing of all students before their return to school in January, 
exams that were due to take place on the morning of the 4 January 2022 have been re-
scheduled.  These changes are highlighted in yellow in the aforementioned timetable.  The 
12.30pm examinations remain unchanged.  
 
In the event of a positive test, students will receive notification not to attend their examination 
and to undergo a PCR.  Alternative arrangements will then be made for their PPEs. 
 
Your son or daughter’s amended individual timetable is available to view by logging into the 
Insight app.   
 
If you require any further information please see the examinations section of the school website 
or alternatively you can contact me on 01277 238350 or cadams@st-martins.essex.sch.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs C Adams 
Senior Examinations Officer 
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